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February 4, 2021 

Re: Statement of the Maine Indian Tribal-State Commission (MITSC) Regarding LD 71, An Act to Provide 

State Recognition for the Kineo Band of Maliseet Indians 

To: The Co-Chairs and Members of the Judiciary Committee: 

At the January 27, 2021 meeting of the Maine Indian Tribal-State Commission (MITSC), An Act to Provide 

State Recognition for the Kineo Band of Maliseet Indians, LD 71, was discussed by the Commission. A 

motion was made and approved that on behalf of MITSC the Chairperson and Managing Director would 

submit this statement to the Judiciary Committee stating that, based on the Commissioners’ 

understanding and consideration of Tribal objections to the bill, the Commissioners voted unanimously 

that it is the sense of MITSC that the objections by the Tribes to the passage of LD 71 should be 

respected by the Maine Legislature.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

                                                      Paul G Thibeault  

Paul Downing, Chairperson                                                       Paul Thibeault, Managing Director 
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February 4, 2021
Re: Statement of the Maine Indian Tribal-State Commission (MITSC) Regarding LD 71, An 
Act to Provide State Recognition for the Kineo Band of Maliseet Indians
To: The Co-Chairs and Members of the Judiciary Committee:
At the January 27, 2021 meeting of the Maine Indian Tribal-State Commission (MITSC), An 
Act to Provide State Recognition for the Kineo Band of Maliseet Indians, LD 71, was 
discussed by the Commission. A motion was made and approved that on behalf of MITSC the
Chairperson and Managing Director would submit this statement to the Judiciary Committee 
stating that, based on the Commissioners’ understanding and consideration of Tribal 
objections to the bill, the Commissioners voted unanimously that it is the sense of MITSC that
the objections by the Tribes to the passage of LD 71 should be respected by the Maine 
Legislature. 
Respectfully Submitted,
                                                       Paul G Thibeault 
Paul Downing, Chairperson                                                       Paul Thibeault, Managing 
Director


